From: <u>Stephen Shorts</u>

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rules change to parks fees

Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:02:43 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening attachments.

Dear sirs:

I am a resident of Arkansas and have hunted in New Mexico many times over the last 40 years. Your state is a garden of Eden for a hunter as far as I'm concerned. Your fees are ridiculously inexpensive. Those of us who love hunting and fishing are very much in support of increasing your fee base to continue the excellent quality of all outdoor activities in your state.

Stephen D Shorts MD